COPY,

Port Trust Workshop
Aden I4-4-49

From,
The Workshop Superintendent
Ad en Port Trust

To, Port Engineer Aden

| Bubject. S,T. Sir Bernard Rbilley

I nave asked about this previously but nothing
seems to have been done.We will have enough repairs

next drydocking to werrent staying on Dock for 3 to 4
days and I suggest that we do the Speclal Surveythen
staying on the dock for that purpose.There has never
been a surveyor on board,except the Govt Boiler
inspector since we bought the tug,you will note that
the yearly inspection 1is overdue. We bought the tug in
1946,

sd/- J.B.,Halton

workshop Superintendent,
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